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The Evergreen State College

Masters of Public Administration

April 7, 2009
Cynthia J Berry 

3322 58th Ave NE
Tacoma, WA   98422 

Dear Cynthia,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Kimberly A Brown 

6817 150th SW
Lakewood, WA   98439 

Dear Kimberly,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Anthony J Cacchione 

519 N Rock St
Centralia, WA   98531 

Dear Anthony,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Nicole R Carlson 

1517 Capitol Way S Apt 406
Olympia, WA   98501 

Dear Nicole,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Julie J Childers 

6614 Millstone Ln SE Apt K102
Olympia, WA   98513 

Dear Julie,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
William M Dooley 

31 E Paisley Way
Shelton, WA   98584 

Dear William,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Alexis D Draper-Marx 

719 Linwood Ave
Tumwater, WA   98512 

Dear Alexis,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Mark R Eldridge 

9038 Spurgeon Mdws Ct SE
Olympia, WA   98513 

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Tavona L Givens 

4723 So Puget Sound Ave #A
Tacoma, WA   98409 

Dear Tavona,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Kristin A Goldy 

190 E Hillcrest Dr
Shelton, WA   98584 

Dear Kristin,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Susan A Kirchoff 

1533  Northcliff Rd
Shelton, WA   98584 

Dear Susan,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,

[image: image11.png]



Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Julie A Paulson 

1225 Farallone Ave
Tacoma, WA   98466 

Dear Julie,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Brent A Payton 

1401 Division St NW
Olympia, WA   98502 

Dear Brent,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Robert A Pratt 

378 Harmon Rd
Chehalis, WA   98532 

Dear Robert,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
La Shonda A Proby 

18819 68th St E
Bonney Lake, WA   98391 

Dear La Shonda,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Samuel G Rexford 

1228 5th Ave SE
Olympia, WA   98501 

Dear Samuel,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Jennifer L Shafer 

124 Perry St NW
Olympia, WA   98502 

Dear Jennifer,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,

[image: image17.png]



Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Jeb C Shepard 

19724 147th Ave SE
Renton, WA   98058 

Dear Jeb,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Dylan T Snyder 

1102 1/2 8th AVE SE
Olympia, WA   98501 

Dear Dylan,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Osiris E Solis 

8600 Queets Dr NE
Olympia, WA   98516 

Dear Osiris,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Leslie A Strawn 

1002 E Olive Ln
Ellensburg, WA   98926 

Dear Leslie,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Anthony W Summers 

10209 Sharon St SW
Lakewood, WA   98498 

Dear Anthony,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Brian G Takagi 

University of Puget Sound
4803 Wheelock Student Center
Tacoma, WA   98416 

Dear Brian,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Rustie D Trim 

312 Quince St NE
Olympia, WA   98506 

Dear Rustie,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Samuel K Waruimbo 

PO Box 3528
Federal Way, WA   98063 

Dear Samuel,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Yan  Xie 

401 Kenyon St NW Apt Q9
Olympia, WA   98502 

Dear Yan,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

April 7, 2009
Rachel L Young 

5106 23rd Ave SE
Lacey, WA   98503 

Dear Rachel,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,
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Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6707 ( www.graduatestudies.edu
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